
Dedication
That Goes
Beyond
The Curb 
WM begins Residential Collection Service 
in Fort Lauderdale the week of Monday, July 31.

Your collection days for trash, recycling 
and yard waste WILL NOT change.

See back side for more details.



Dear Fort Lauderdale Resident:
WM (Waste Management) is pleased to be your new environmental services 
provider collecting your trash, recycling, and yard waste beginning the week 
of Monday, July 31. We do so in trucks fueled by compressed natural gas, 
which are cleaner and quieter in your neighborhood.

Your collection days WILL NOT change.

To learn more and review your collection schedule, visit �lcity.info/wm.

IMPORTANT CART PLACEMENT INFORMATION
Place your cart curbside by 7 am on the scheduled collection day 
(black cart/trash; blue cart/recycling; and green cart/yard waste).  

Recycling and yard waste should be loose, not bagged. All items must be 
in the cart; no material will be collected outside the cart.

Cart must be THREE (3) FEET from parked cars, mailboxes or 
fencing with cart handles facing your home.

3 �. 3 �.

For more information, contact the City’s 24-hour Customer Service Center 
at (954) 828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov.

101 N.E. 3rd Avenue
Suite 1400
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301


